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PSRHS Activities & Events... In this Issue...
Monthly Meeting…
The next PSRHS meeting will
be held at 7:00PMThursday,
January 25th, in the
Multipurpose Senior Citizen
Center on D Ave. at the Dewitt
Complex in Auburn. Call (530)
346-9607 for more info.
Membership dues are due!

Editor’s Comments

NOTICE: Welcome to 2007!!!

There was no meeting or newsletter in December.
Hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and
holiday season.

Looking forward to another year of field trips and
informative presentations at our meeting.

Membership Dues are due!!

Please forward any comments, suggestions or ideas for trips
or other activities to me for consideration and information.

Editor: Lyle Brown, (530) 885-6997
<2lebrown@infostations.com>

Membership Information
Individual Members = $20.00
Family Membership = $25.00

• Monthly Newsletter
• Member Activities,

Presentations and Field Trips
• Display & Restoration Projects

PSRHS, P.O. Box 1776
Colfax, CA 95713
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Meeting of November 30, 2006:
This meeting was the annual end of year
potluck. Those in attendance provided some
delicious tidbits that were enjoyed by all.

JimWood and Roger Staab provided photos
of the progress on the interior work done on
the passenger depot. There were also
discussions regarding plans for the coming
year, (museum work, field trips, railroad
equipment restorations, acquisitions, and
etc). The restoration of the caboose in
Colfax is proposed to start soon.

One interesting item mentioned was that the
steam crane at Truckee that was proposed to
be brought to Colfax for display, and then
cancelled by a Truckee group, is now being
prepared for movement to Colfax for
permanent display near the depots.

January 25, 2007 Meeting:

We’ll kick off our first meeting presentation
of 2007 with more on the topic of the
California State Railroad Museum
collection. Ken Yeo will present a slide
show of his personal photo collection of the
“Grand Restoration” effort of rolling stock
and locomotives when the Sacramento
museum first opened. In early November,
we were privileged to get a personalized
tour of the CSRM from Ken with many
interesting anecdotes about the individual
collections’ items. Ken’s meeting
presentation with displays of photos of the
restoration of the various pieces in the
collection should be equally fascinating!

NOTE:
Nominations are now open if anyone wishes
to serve as either a Society Board member or

an Officer, (President, Vice President,
Treasurer, Secretary or etc.) If there are no
new nominations, a vote of the general
membership will be taken to renew the
current slate of Board members and Officers
for 2007.

New nominations may be placed at the
meeting or by calling JimWood at
346-9607.

Old Business:

The status of the SP steam crane in Truckee
is apparently still in a state of flux.
Hopefully more information will be
forthcoming at the meeting.

Membership Dues:

AMembership Renewal Form for 2007 is
included in this newsletter.


